
TOWN OF LOVELL  

Selectmen Meeting Minutes 

December, 2018 

Attendance; Bob Drew, Steve Goldsmith, Turf Ramsden, Larry Fox, Scott Gardnier, Ella Cressy, Letitia 

Genest, Tommie McKenzie, Tom Gilmore, Kris Barboza, Tony Gray, and Rod Bartlett. 

1. Tom Gilmore (KLWA), Kris Barboza, and Tony Gray (Maine Warden Service) came into report on 

2018 lake patrols. A request was made to continue coverage at 2018 cost of$ 4,700 to Maine 

Warden Service, KLWA funds a patrol service of their own. A safe and successful season was 

reported. 

2. Rod Bartlett came in to discuss Public Works Sand Policy, Larry has allowed home owners to get 

sand for owners use, contractors charging for sand must get their own sand. Rod made the point 

that Severance Lodge was a group of homeowners and should receive town sand, All other 

associations buy and spread sand through their contractor and it was our opinion that the 

maintenance service would be liable to provide salt and sand as part of their service agreement. 

3. Ella Cressy and Letitia Genest came in to ask some Town Office questions they were not familiar 

with. 

4. We discussed Employee Health Care Costs, as an incentive to not take the town insurance offer 

we voted to increase the amount to $2,000 effective Jan. 1, 2019. (3-0-0) 

5. Reviewed and signed The Warrant. 

6. Tommie reported on LVFD, a continued problem with radio transmission and town employee 

communication were discussed. 

7. Larry reported on Public Works. Larry and Scott Gardnier asked that a clearer policy for vacation 

and overtime pay be addressed. We asked that employees file all time with Larry and with the 

Town Office to be placed in employee folders to insure proper time is accounted for. 

8. Executive Session 9:00   (employee records and Trio programs discussed) 

9. Adjourned 10:00 

 


